
From: Richard Reid <> 
Sent: 27 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos Totnes 
 
Dear Totnes Town Council, 
 
I am writing to voice my approval and encouragement for Atmos Totnes (former 
Dairy Crest site) to be included in the Neighbourhood Plan. To leave it out would be 
to deprive the community of a wonderful opportunity. From an environmental 
perspective, appropriate development of the site could greatly improve local 
biodiversity and it makes sense to prioritise development of brownfield sites before 
any others. 
 
Kind regards 
Richard Reid 
 
Cott Road 
Dartington 


